
 
 
 
 

Harmony Day is a day of cultural respect for everyone who calls Australia home 
– from the traditional owners of this land to those who have come from many 

countries around the world. 
 

Dear Families/ Carers, 
 

On the Thursday 21st March Cudgen Public School will be celebrating Harmony 
Day. Students are able to wear orange clothing or dress in their choice of clothing 
from a particular country to help celebrate our diversity. Students will be 
participating in a number of activities in different classrooms. Parents and 
families are welcome to participate with your child. The activities will be 
scheduled before and after lunch starting at 12.20pm.  
 

Catherine Togo                                                                           Rodney Cornelius 
Classroom Teacher                                                      Relieving Principal 
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